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NEWS RELEASE 

 
BluKnight Aquafarms Announces Board Changes 

August 30, 2021 - Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada:  BluKnight Aquafarms Inc. (the “Company” or 
“BluKnight”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Dorian Banks as Chief Executive Officer of the 
Company and the appointment of Francis Rowe as Chief Financial Officer of the Company.   

Mr. Banks is an international serial entrepreneur, having started dozens of businesses in Europe, Africa, 
Asia and North and South America.  For over 25 years, he has primarily worked in the tech, agri-tech and 
blockchain sectors including wireless technology, 3D printing, digital assets, stevia plantations, quinoa and 
guar plantations, mobile apps, solar electricity generation and more. 

Mr. Banks primarily works to identify up-and-coming trends, develop a business model and turn the idea 
into a successful business. He has also consulted globally on the sectors he has most expertise. Mr. Banks 
has served on over a dozen public Boards and taken his own startups to the public markets such as 
MetroBridge Networks which he started as a one-man operation. He also has served in larger corporations 
such as Chief Knowledge Officer of Voith GmbH in Germany. He continues as Managing Director of Design 
Build Research, a non-profit educating around sustainable building practices.  
 
Mr. Rowe is a Partner at Dickson CPAs in Victoria, BC where he provides accounting, tax and business 
advisory services. In addition, he currently serves as a Director and Chief Financial Officer for several 
private entities. Mr. Rowe holds a Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Northern British 
Columbia and is a member of the Chartered Professional Accountants of British Columbia. 

Mr. Gregory Baron has resigned as a Director and as the Chief Executive Officer of the Company.  
Ms. Jessica Ross has resigned as the Chief Financial Officer of the Company.  

The Board would like to thank Mr. Baron and Ms. Ross for their service to the Company.   

On behalf of: 
 
BLUKNIGHT AQUAFARMS INC. 

“Dorian Banks” 

Dorian Banks 
Chief Executive Officer 

For further information, please contact: 

Dorian Banks 
Tel: 604-687-2038 

Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve substantial 
known and unknown risks and uncertainties.  These forward-looking statements are subject to numerous risks and 
uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of the Company.  Readers are cautioned that the assumptions 
used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to 
be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking statements. 
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